	[image: image1.png]


              Westlake Boys High School
TELEPHONE:  +64 9 410 8667 Ext 792
FAX :

+64 9 410 7717

e-mail:

nsalmon@westlake.school.nz




Attention:  Person in Charge of Rowing
November 2008

WESTLAKE JUNIOR REGATTA
Westlake Boys High School will hold its annual Junior Regatta on Friday, 13 February, starting at 11am.

Food will be available for purchase on site throughout the day. (Filled rolls, sausages/onions/in bread, cakes and fruit etc.) 

The regatta will be held on the Friday before Head of Harbour.  The aim of this move is to encourage more schools to enter, as well as allowing schools to have the option of leaving their skiffs in Sylvan Park overnight, ready for Saturday's racing.  Security available will again be overnight on Friday 13 February. (There may be a small charge for this service.)
North Shore City Council has sanctioned this Regatta.

Can you please email your entries to nsalmon@westlake.school.nz or fax to Westlake Boys High School.
Please return trophies, engraved and cleaned, on race day – ready for presentation to 2009 recipients.

We look forward to your participation again in 2009.

Regards,

Nick Salmon
WBHS, Rowing Master
Response slip
E-mail: Please send an expression of interest to nsalmon@westlake.school.nz or fax
To:  Nick Salmon
       Westlake Boys High School.

Fax no:  410.7717

(Name of School)








 will / will not be participating in the Westlake Junior Regatta on Friday, 13 February 2009.

Signed: 







30 FORREST HILL ROAD


TAKAPUNA, AUCKLAND 10


NEW ZEALAND
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